
This information is posted on behalf of the Fairboard Livestock Auction 

Committee.  If you have ANY questions or if anything is unclear, please direct 

your questions to: 
 

Ron Ewert (816) 457-3434 or ron@mjcelectriccompany.com OR 

 

Andrew Breuer (913) 915-5091 

 

Please be informed that no animals will be allowed to ship on Friday as they have in the past. 

Because of this and the fact that other county fairs are occurring on the same week as ours, all 

lockers are requiring appointment only for extra animals. If you intend to ship your extra 

animals to a custom locker, you must be certain that they will accept your animal prior to the 

fair. Animals sold through the auction will be accepted by the lockers. As always, a floor buyer 

has been obtained to purchase any extra animals.   

 


